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March 18", 1999

The Magic of Christopher Lyle & Jade

1595 South Old Orchard #1303

Lewisville, Texas 75067

Mr. Lyle,

On behalf ot our staff here at Hilton, we would like to thank you for
your performance. You had us all in amazement with yout magic.

The comments that I overheard were all very positive.

1 look forward to having you and Jade back again next year!

Sincerely,
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Ester Willlams

Planning Coordinator
Hilton Hotels, Dallas Texas



